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RE: DE 12-262 2013-2014 CORE New Hampshire Energy Efficiency Programs Filing

Dear Ms. Howland,

I enclose for filing with the Commission an original and six copies of the Department of
Environmental Services’ testimony of Rebecca Ohier in the above-referenced docket.

Copies of this letter and testimony will distributed to the service list via electronic mail.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Attachments

Sincerely,

~L~CC~ ~

Rebecca E. Ohier
TransportationfEnergy Programs Manager
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The State of New Hampshire

Department of Environmental Services
Thomas S. Burack, Commissioner

Celebrating 25years ofprotecting
New Hampshire’s environment

December 4, 2012

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301


